
    
 

Columbus, Ohio – April 2, 2020  

 

“Buckeye State Sheriffs Association is proud to support Governor DeWine’s extension of the 
stay at home order until May 1, 2020. Sheriffs across the state are working tirelessly to 
prevent the spread of this disease and minimize the impact of the oncoming surge on our 
hospitals and health care facilities.  We must continue to protect against this possibility by 
following the advice and guidance of the experts. 
 
As part of our state’s team of first responders Ohio’s sheriffs will continue to protect our 
communities during this crisis.  We ask the public to work with us by following the 
Governor and Dr. Acton’s order.  By doing so you will ensure that our deputies and staff 
stay healthy so we can continue to serve you.  Together we will face these challenging times 
and together we will prevail.” 
 
 
- Robert A. Cornwell, Executive Director, Buckeye State Sheriffs Association  
 


